
Non-Engagement Letter – Conflict of Interest
(Form NE02) 

[Date]

[Name and Address of Client]

RE: Potential Claim Against [___________]	 Certified Mail No.
Return Receipt Requested

Dear [Client]:

Thank you for your visit yesterday.  As we discussed during our meeting, before [Name of 
Firm] could accept representation of your matter, we must investigate whether this representation 
will adversely affect existing or former clients’ interests or there is some other element that would 
undermine our ability to adequately represent your interests.

After you left our offices yesterday, we performed a formal conflict of interest check and 
found that our firm does indeed have a conflict of interest involving your intended adversary in 
this case, [Company that there is a potential claim against]. Unfortunately, this conflict cannot be 
resolved in a manner that would allow us to represent you in this matter.  Consequently, [Law Firm] 
is formally declining representation of you in your potential action against [Company that there is 
a potential claim against].

Please be aware that whatever claim, if any, that you have may be barred by the passage 
of time. Since deadlines may be critical to your case, I recommend that you immediately contact 
another firm for assistance regarding your matter.

Although we were not able to assist you in this matter, I hope that you will consider [Law 
Firm] in the event you require legal services in the future.  Thank you again for your consideration.

[Name of Firm] 

By_________________________ 
[Name of Attorney] 

NOTE: This material is intended as only an example, which you may use in developing your own form. It is not considered legal advice 
and as always, you will need to do your own research to make your own conclusions with regard to the laws and ethical opinions of 
your jurisdiction. In no event will Minnesota Lawyers Mutual be liable for any direct, indirect, or consequential damages resulting from 
the use of this material.
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The sample letter is reprinted with permission of Minnesota Lawyers Mutual. The sample letter was originally published in the 
Minnesota Lawyer’s Mutual publication, GUIDEBOOK TO PRACTICE FORMS AND LETTERS: CONFLICTS (2015)


